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2020 
Reading  

Please continue to 
encourage your child 

to read at home..  You can 
also visit our school Youtube 

channel to watch videos of the 
teachers reading stories. 
https://www.youtube.com/

channel/UCGnPb1J-
DSp90nQkz0Q4UIw/videos  

In Reception, we need to learn to 
read and write our action words. 
They are in your children's home 
learning  book. Please help your 

child learn to read and write these 
words.   

 

 

English 

Please continue to support your child at home by encouraging them to write sentenc-

es and stories.  

Can you write the story of Goldilocks and the three bears?   

 

 

              

                           

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0oUP2PFeOi8 

 

 

 

Well done to the children who have been completing tasks on reading eggs! Please 

continue to log into your reading eggs account to find daily assignments set by your 

teacher.  

 

 

 

 

Reception children now have access to Mathseeds which you will find on the reading 

eggs app/website. Your teacher will set daily assignments on Mathseeds so please 

complete the assignments.  

 
 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk 
 
https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
 
https://www.gruffalo.com/ 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/

cbeebies 
 
http://www.lovemybooks.co.uk/ 
 
 
 


